
 June 25, 2020 

TO:  Trinity College of Florida Students, Faculty, Staff, Trustees, 

 President’s Council, Alumni Officers 

The Challenges of COVID-19 have made it necessary for Higher Educational 

Institutions to address social distancing, safety, and compliance with CDC 

Guidelines as preparations are made for students returning on campus in the Fall. 

The President’s Cabinet of Trinity College of Florida has addressed the above 

mentioned issues that affect our students.  The safety protocols are attached for 

your use.  They are posted on our website and in additional locations for easy 

access. 

Working toward a safe and satisfactory return of all our students, 

 

 

 

Mark T. O’Farrell 

President 

Trinity College of Florida 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


